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Dear Sir,

I would like to object to the proposal for a West Midlands Interchange at Four Ashes.

The proposal ignores the fact that there are far better dites in Stoke on Trent and
Birmingham and is only being proposed because the landowner is seeking to make huge
profits.

The proposal is in the wrong place and needs to be stopped.

Regards

Steve Askew
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